
New Course  on “Global Praxis”

EXPERIENTIAL LEARNING 
of TRADITIONAL
AND MODERN 
JAPANESE CULTURE
Classes will begin 
October 8 till
end of January 2022

Want to know more? 
English/Japanese Guidance

October 5th, 2021

12:15-12:55 @ Zoom

Contact: 21 KOMCEE WEST B1F 
Globalization Office Dr. Midori Sato

E-mail： midsato@g.ecc.u-tokyo.ac.jp

Register before it starts!

▲Registration Form

(Application deadline: 11:00am October 5th)
https://u-tokyo-ac-jp.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMrf-

Ghpz0pE9DTsBIGp5gp_ciWMU1P7fy3

https://u-tokyo-ac-jp.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZMrf-Ghpz0pE9DTsBIGp5gp_ciWMU1P7fy3



